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 12th January 2022  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

    YEAR 5 ASSEMBLY – POSTPONED 

 

As you will be aware from Mr Waterhouse’s letter dated 6th January the Year 5 assembly 

was due to take place on Wednesday 26th January.   

 

Due to the COVID-19 outbreak and low numbers of pupils in Year 5, we have decided to 

postpone the assembly until Term 4 and plan to hold it on Thursday 24th February at 9.10 

a.m.  This will enable our wonderful Year 5 stars to all take part and hopefully we will still be 

able to hold the assembly live in our school hall.    

 

As always thank you so much for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely        

 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School  
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